District 4 September Newsletter September 2025

First, I would like to thank all of you who have reached out to me after my recent surgery. Every day will be baby steps to fully recover but I can do it.

At our organizational meeting is where we pick our meetings dates...

Our district meetings will still be on Sundays at NOON! Our 1st meeting is October 5 in Watertown then January 4 2026 in Herkimer March 22 Yorkville and the District Convention on Saturday, May 2. The last meeting is the only meeting that is Saturday and begins at 10:00 with joint Memorial service and awards. Please remember we do not follow the VFW meetings.

A reminder if you're going to Fall Convention which is after our District Meeting please look in the guide book and see what the programs are asking for. There are several but if you are not sending anyone bring those items to the District meeting and we will be sure they get there to the correct chairman.

Have you made your Fall Conference reservations and sent your check for luncheon and the early registration if not please adhere to all deadline dates.

Thank you to those who came out to honor Pvt Hennessy's return to his hometown. Please be sure to report it and also let our District American chairman know also.

My District President's special project with Commander Jim Brooks is Clearpath for Veterans 'Wednesday Luncheon program

Inspection assignments have been given out please try to have everything ready when she asks to do it. I would like them all done by December before the weather gets bad. Each inspector will have someone with them as President Justine put out a Special Order that members must travel in pairs

I hope by now everyone has done their bond, District 4 Dues, form 990 and your donation report.

See you all in a few weeks!

Loyally Marcia Williams District 4 President